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May 15, 1986
VP-86-0057

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
Region III
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Reference: (1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43

(2) Letter J. Fulton to J. Taylor, BWROG -
8619, dated April 29, 1986

Subject: IE Bulletin 85-03 " Motor Operated Valve
Common Mode Failures During Plant Transients
due to Improcer Switch Settings

As indicated in Reference 2, the BWR Owners' Group
(BWROG) has recently undertaken the task of developing a
generic BWR position for meeting the requirements of the
subject Bulletin. The purpose of this correspondence is
to inform the NRC of Detroit Edison's intent to
participate in this BWROG activity and to formally
request that a delay in the Fermi-2 specific response to

| IE Bulletin 85-03 be granted until 45 days following NRC
approval of the BWROG generic response. It is expected
that the complete timetable for implementation of Detroit;

Edison's program to address the subject Bulletin will be
provided at that time, based on the BWROG generic
response and its acceptance by the NRC.

5
8605230096 e6 34i
PDR ADOCK PDR
G 'D

MAY 19 $86

__ ._



e.;

Mr. J. G. Keppler
'May 14, 1986
VP-86-0057
Page 2

If you have any further questions concerning this matter,
please contact Mr. Joseph Con'en at (313) 586-5083.
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Sincerely,

l-- $ f
~

cc: M. D.-Lynch
W. G. Rogers
G. C. Wright
USNRC Document Control Desk
Washington,-D. C. 20555
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